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July 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Ski Trip 2025 
 
I am pleased to inform you that after the ballot your child has a confirmed place on the 2025 Ski 
Trip to St Johann in Austria.  
  
The final cost of the trip will be £1140.00 which includes one dry ski session, helmet hire and 
hoodie or £1170.00 for snowboarding. (A cost of £10.00 can be deducted if a student has their 
own helmet). The use of helmets is compulsory. The balance of the cost can be paid in full or split 
over the months before our departure.  
 
Your child will require a passport valid to at least October 2025, to enable us to cross all the 
borders to Austria, a current European Health Card or Global European Health Card and a 
passport sized photograph for their ski pass.  If we have not received copies of this paperwork 
and your final payment by Friday 10 January 2025 then we reserve the right to withdraw your 
child from the trip and offer the place to another student.  If this happens, you will forfeit all 
monies paid, as when you completed the consent form you signed to say you understood the 
school’s cancellation policy. 
 
All remaining payments are made via ParentPay. All parents/carers should have received login 
details for ParentPay, but if any help is needed, please contact finance@seafordhead.org for 
details. 
 
The trip is due to leave Seaford Head School on Thursday 03 April, returning on Thursday 10 
April 2025.  Exact timings will be confirmed nearer the time. 
 
An information evening will be held in late October/November (date to be confirmed), when there 
will be a presentation by myself and a Director from Snowslippers, the ski trip company.  You will 
have an opportunity to ask questions and also to arrange the hire of any clothing your child may 
need. You will be given all the consent forms at the presentation evening and a ski information 
pack. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the information evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mrs S Brennan 
Ski Trip Leader 


